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Ref: Sch/Visits and Activities/Y2 Cleethorpes 23" April 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y2 Cleethorpes — ‘Jolly Holidays Topic’ — Friday 4t" July 2025

As part of our upcoming Topic ‘Jolly Holidays’, Year 2 will be visiting Cleethorpes to take in the sights and sounds of
a typical British coastal town.

To ensure we make the most of our visit, on this day there will be slightly different timings to the school day.
Children will need to arrive at school for 7.55am, ready to leave at 8:15 am. We will arrive back at
approximately 5:30pm (traffic permitting).

This trip will be an exciting experience for the children and will be beneficial for our Geography topic about

the British Isles and coastlines. The children will spend time flying kites, paddling in the paddling pool (up to ankle
height in small groups accompanied by adults), building sandcastles, and ‘chasing the tide’. They will eat their
lunch and have an ice cream from a local ice-cream shop. Alternative cold treats will be available for children with
allergies/dietary requirements.

More information regarding clothing and provisions to pack for your child will be sent out closer to the time.

Please ensure we have your up-to-date contact details, should we need to contact you in the event of an
emergency.

All children need to bring with them a refillable water bottle (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks please) and a
packed lunch. If you would prefer school to provide a packed lunch, please email the School Office by Friday 6%
June 2025; admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with “Cleethorpes” in the subject line.

Activities such as these can only go ahead with your financial support; we are therefore asking for a voluntary
contribution of £12.00 per child. This trip has been set up on ParentMail to allow donations for those who wish to
pay a bit extra; please follow the simple instructions at checkout. Please ensure we receive your
consent/voluntary contribution no later than Friday 6" June 2025.

For this trip to go ahead, we will need more volunteers than usual. If you are able to help, please can you let us
know by emailing us at admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with ‘Y2 Cleethorpes’ in the subject line and state your
child’s name and class. We will notify you by email should your assistance be required.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Donnelly & Miss Payne
Y2 Teaching Team
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